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Acceptable Use Policy: 
A Great Idea to Have at Home 

 
Hello!  

I am excited to have your student in class this year. In this 
letter, I would like to take a moment to explain the 

importance of implementing an Acceptable Use Policy 
(AUP) in your home. 

 
An AUP is an agreement between two parties on the 

acceptable use of technology in a certain setting (in this 
case, your home). Essentially, it ensures that your child 

knows the rules and expectations of technological use in 
the house, and knows what the consequences will be if 

the rules are broken. I highly recommend having an AUP 
with your child, as it can clear up any discrepancies quite 

effectively, and create an effective system of 
communication between you and your child! 

 
If you choose to make this agreement with your child, I 
have a premade template that you are welcome to use! 

 


